
Memorial Day 

NO SCHOOL 
Monday, May 30th  

Elementary Band Concert 
Our final band concert for  

Primary & Intermediate Band 

 will take place on  

Thursday, June 9 at 6:00pm  

in the District Office Parking Lot. 

Elementary Chorus Concert 
Our final chorus concert for  

grades 3-8 will take place on  

Tuesday, June 14 at 6:00pm  

in the  

Herbert Ludwig Auditorium  

Please plan on joining us! 

 Hot Off the Pratt Press!! 

May,  2022 

May 2nd 
May Day! 

Kindergarten classes 
distributing 

May Day Baskets 
in the afternoon. 

May 9th 

Budget Hearing 
6:30 

Jr/Sr High Aud. 
Board of Ed. Meeting 

7:00 
Board Room 

May 17th 

Budget Vote 
School Board 

Elections 
Noon-8:00pm 

Jr/Sr High Aud 

Friday  
May 27th 

 
Wear Red,  

White & Blue 

Monday May 30th 

 
Memorial  

Day 
No School 

May 9th  
6:30pm - Budget Hearing in the Board Room 

7:00pm - Board of Education Meeting in the Jr./Sr. High Auditorium 
 

May 17th Noon - 8:00pm 
Budget Vote & School Board Elections Jr./Sr. High Auditorium 

Spring BOGO Book Fair 
Monday May 23-
Thursday May 26 

The Pratt Elementary Library needs your help! 
We are trying to locate any and all overdue library books.  

Please note, there is a barcode and book pocket in the back of 
the book to designate that it belongs to our school library.   

If you locate any of these missing books, please return it to 
school by sending it in with your child as soon as  

possible.  You may also bring them to the building on 
Wednesdays to be dropped off.  Cohort C students, you may 
send books back with an aide from Wednesday’s supply run, 

or drop them off as well. 
Thank you!  Mrs. Morrow & Mrs. LaGreca 

Class T-Shirt orders and  
money are due May 13th. 
Envelopes were sent home. 
To order, scan this QR Code  
or go to this link: 
https://forms.gle/H4dNY77xbr4ii66n8 

https://forms.gle/H4dNY77xbr4ii66n8


Parent Reminder for  
Early Excuse: 

If you need to  
pick your child up early from school  
for any reason, please enter it in the  

PickUp Patrol app. 
Please select “Early Dismissal” 

Included in the note section should be  
Who will pick them up,  

What time they are being picked up,  
Why they are leaving early and  

How to get in contact with you in case  
there are any questions. 

When you arrive, come to the Elementary 
main entrance, ring the doorbell  and we 
will have you come in to sign your child 

out. 

Morning Drop Off 
Morning Drop off is from 7:50 - 8:00 in the  

1911 Building Parking Lot for the children that 
are being driven to school in the morning.  Please  
adhere to this time frame.  School begins at 8:00 

am, and we need time for the children to make it to 
their classrooms for the start of the day.   

Any child that arrives after 8:00 am will be marked 
tardy.  Late arrivals must be dropped off at and en-

ter through the Pratt Elementary Main Entrance. 

Afternoon Pick-Up 

A reminder to parents that the Afternoon Pick-Up  
time is from 2:35 - 2:45 pm in the  

1911 Building Parking Lot. 
Please arrive during this time to pick your  

child(ren) up and have your Pick-Up Tags ready.   
Thank you for providing transportation  

for your child(ren)! 

YOUR CHILD CAN EARN A 
 FREE MEDIUM PIZZA! 

All you need to do is participate in Mark’s Pizze-

ria “Book-Mark’s reading program!  It’s easy!  

Help your child meet their reading goal each 

month.  You can read to them or they can read to 
you.  Keep track of your reading on the calendar 

or form that was sent home with your child.   

Parents need to sign the  

calendar/form before returning it to school each 

month by the assigned due date.   As soon as we  
receive your child’s coupon from Mark’s Pizzeria  

we will send it home for you to redeem. 

Happy Reading!! 

Sincerely,  Pratt Teachers 

Parent Reminder for  
Busing Changes: 

If you need your child to ride  
a different bus than normal,  

please remember to  
enter the changes in  

PickUp Patrol by 1:00pm. 
Please enter the following  

information in the  
“More Info” box:   

Who will get them off the bus,  
with a phone number  

Where they will be riding to,  
a complete address please. 

How to get in contact with you in  
case there are any questions. 

Thank you for using  
PickUp Patrol! 

6th Grade 2028 – Green 

5th Grade 2029 – Yellow 

4th Grade 2030 – Purple 

3rd Grade 2031 – Orange 

2nd Grade 2032 – Blue 

1st Grade 2033 – Red 

Kind. 2034 – Green 

Pre-K 2035 – Yellow 

Class Colors:   
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Kindergarten 
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4th Grade 
Science Test 

Class T-Shirt 
Money and 
Orders Due 



HARD WORKER of the Month  

Pratt Elementary is on the look-out for HARD WORKERS each month to  
become part of an elite group of students who strive to use positive character traits every day.   

One student from each grade level will be selected by staff each month.   
Those students selected will have demonstrated the designated monthly trait on a regular basis.   

Each month’s trait will begin with a letter from the phrase HARD WORKER.   

April's trait: Kind 
A student who is kind has a gentle nature and a desire to help.  

Kind students want and like to do good things that bring happiness to others. 

 

May’s trait will be ENCOURAGING.  
An encouraging student provides hope and support to others.  Encouraging students cheer on their friends, give them a smile or a helping hand when needed.    

 

 

       Honest    (September)  
 

   Ambitious  (October)  
 

   Reliable   (November)  
 

   Dependable    (December)  
 

    
   Witty      (January)  
 

   Organized    (February)  
 

   Respectful  (March)  
 

   Kind   (April)  
 

   Encouraging  (May)  
 

   Responsible  (June)  

The following students have been  
selected as April’s group of  

HARD WORKERS  
with the trait  

KIND: 

Pre-K:  John Paul Grabowski  
Kindergarten:  Lucas Pipiles 
1st Grade:  Ashton Botting 
2nd Grade:  Joei Pisarski 
3rd Grade:  Rory Harvey 

4th Grade:  Liam Dickinson 
5th Grade:  Alexis Carges 

6th Grade:  Karl Hill II 



Kind Hard Workers 
Grades PK-2 

My April hard  
worker for Pre-K is  

John Paul 
Grabowski.   

John Paul is always 
so kind to his  

friends and  
loves to help.   

John Paul lights up 
the room with  
his charismatic  

personality! 
Mrs. Luckman 

April’s hard worker  
for kindergarten is 

Lucas Pipiles.   
Lucas is a student  
that is very kind  
and gentle to his 
friends.  He is  

always willing to  
help a student when 
they need a friend  
or just someone to  
be a buddy with.   
Lucas is always  

wanting to make the 
best choices and do 
good things to make 

everyone happy.   
When someone is  
feeling down he is  

always ready to offer a 
hug to cheer them up.   

Congratulations  
Lucas!   

Mrs. Weller  

Our April student  
of the month is  

Ashton Botting.   
He displays kindness  

to all his fellow  
classmates in first grade.   
Ashton shows kindness 
when he is helping other 

students in class and 
when working with  
partners.  He always  

uses kind words which 
provides encouragement 

to his friends.   
Ashton displays kindness 
to adults as well, always 

offering to help and  
listens to what is being 
asked of him the first 

time.  I am so glad  
Ashton is in my first 
grade class, and the  
kindness he shows  

towards others  
is contagious!   

Mrs. Nobles  

My Student of the 
Month is Joei Pisarski! 

Joei is kind to  
every student  

she encounters.   
She goes out of  
her way to give  

compliments, share  
encouragement,  
or help a friend.   

If she ever notices  
that someone is having  

a bad day, she sits  
right next to them  

and does all she can  
to make them feel  
better.  She always 

checks to make sure  
that everyone is  

included, and she is 
quick to share if she 
thinks it will bring 
someone else joy!   

Congratulations to Joei, 
one exceptionally  

kind kid! 
Mrs. Zablocki 



When you think  
of a kind 6th grader,  

Karl Hill II  
comes to mind.   

He is friendly and  
considerate in his daily 
interactions with both  
staff and classmates.   

Karl is patient and good 
natured.  He possesses  
the uncanny ability to 
brighten an ordinary  

conversation or easily 
cheer an individual  

who is feeling down.   
Karl’s kind-hearted  

mannerisms are rated  
as ‘OK, all correct.’  

Way to go Karl!  
Keep on smiling!! 
6th Grade Teachers  

The student of the  
month for 5th grade is  

beyond a doubt  
ALEXIS CARGES!  
When reading about  

this month's trait,  
"A student who is kind has a 
gentle nature and a desire to 

help. Kind students want  
and like to do good things  

that bring happiness  
to others," we immediately 
thought of Alexis. She has a 

very kind heart and can often 
be seen reaching out to  

others to help in whatever 
way she can. She always has 

kind, encouraging words for 
everyone no matter what the 

situation is. She is so genuine 
in her words and actions! We 
are so lucky to have her as our 

role model this month!  
Congratulations Alexis!  

5th Grade  

This month, we 
would be delighted 

to nominate  
Rory Harvey  

for student of the 
month. He is one of 
the kindest children 

I've ever known! 
Rory gets pleasure 
from the happiness 
of others and he is 

naturally able 
to spread his 

thoughtfulness and 
joy to others.  

Rory has the ability 
to make both  

adults and peers 
comfortable in his 
presence and he 
looks for nothing  

in return.  
Thank you Rory for 
being such a kind 

person! 
Mrs. Calandra 

The fourth grade 
team is nominating 

Liam Dickinson for 
the month of April 
for the trait: Kind.  
Liam is a very kind 

student. Liam is  
always willing to  

help staff and peers.  
Liam works  

well with others, 
takes turns when  

participating, always 
raises his hand  
and offers help  
to others who  
might need it.   

Keep up the great 
work and remember 
to always be you and 

be KIND!  
Mrs. Bowman 

Kind Hard Workers 
Grades 3-6 



April “Kind” Hard Workers! 
Left to Right: 

Rory Harvey, Joei Pisarski, Alexis Carges, John Paul Grabowski,  
Mr. Carter, Lucas Pipiles, Karl Hill II, Ashton Botting, Liam Dickinson 



Scan the QR Code or go to this link to nominate a teacher you feel 
goes above and beyond and deserves recognition!: 

https://marketing.psentertainment.com/touchdown-for-teachers?
utm_source=bills&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=touchdo

wn-for-teachers 
 

Hurry, the deadline is May 13th! 






